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A new year has begun and with it comes a new opportunity to finish more of your 

UFO’s. There is a monthly drawing for a prize (We have prizes donated by Pineapple 

Fabrics this year.) and two $25 gift certificates for the grand prize winners in 

December. But an even better prize is to see that list of UFO’s get smaller and the 

satisfaction of another completed quilt.  

All you must do is give Jackie Wells your list of UFO’s in January or February; or you 

can let her know to just continue your last year’s list. At the meetings, let Jackie or I 

know the quilt you are showing is an UFO and you’ll be entered in the monthly 

drawing.  

There is an “In The Works” form at Patchworkandpoodles.com under freebies or 

use whatever you’d like.  

Questions? Linda James or Jackie Wells 
 

 

 

2023 UFO Challenge 

http://patchworkandpoodles.com/

